
Beautician License Renewal Processing 

Status 

Dear [Beauty Professional's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the current status of your beautician license renewal 

application submitted on [Submission Date]. 

Your application is currently being processed and is under review by our licensing department. 

Please allow us [estimated time] for the review process to be completed. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. If you have any questions or 

require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to the beauty profession. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


